
Dear Parents and Families,
I wish all of our families a safe and restful term break. It has been a very
productive term and students have worked hard to achieve their individual
goals. Next Wednesday you will receive this semester’s report and I would
like to congratulate all of our students for their efforts and hard work
this semester. It was a pleasure to read all of the reports and see their
progress.

Congratulations to those students who have been chosen to attend the
Principals’ Afternoon Tea, which will held next Thursday 3  July. This is a
celebration of our expectations of being respectful, positive, friendly and
achieving.
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Our Year 6's managed to raise almost $1000 with the combined efforts of
the cake stall and staff casual Friday. A big thankyou to all who supported
these events.

Congratulations to our Merit Award Winners
Michael  Room 26
Mason  Room 28
Talia   Room 30

Please add to your calendar that Monday 21 July is a pupil free day for
ESC students. Students who are enrolled in the primary school will attend
on the Monday, however ESC students will not. 

Last day of term is Friday 4th July. 

Kind Regards

Karen Macri, Principal

 Merriwa Education Support Centre 

Term 2   Week 9                                                                    26th June, 2025

Our Website
merriwaesc.wa.edu.au
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Our MESC Cross country super stars! 🤩 
1st Dwayne, 2nd Charlie, 3rd Nelson & 4th Michael for the boys! 1st place to

Talia for being the only MESC girl to compete! 
So proud of them all! 

Special mention to Tony, Lawson, Mark & Brooklyn who finished the race too! 



ROOM 33 & 34
The students from Kindy and Room 34 had a fabulous time
exploring their new space. Students have been testing their
strength when pushing the buttons to get the water f lowing

in the river bed and the mud kitchen.



What’s Happening 
 GRILL’D LOCAL MATTERS JAR 

All through June, when you dine at Grill’d Ocean Keys,
you’ll get a token to vote — and we’d LOVE your

support! 🙌

💛 Pop your token in our school’s jar
🍔 Eat delicious burgers

🏆 Help us win a $300 donation!

Every vote counts – tell your friends, family, and
burger-loving neighbours! Let’s make this happen! 💪

#LocalMatters #GrilldOceanKeys #SupportOurSchool
#VoteForUs

The WA Student Assistance Payment
(WASAP) 

is still open! It closes on 4 July 2025. 
Payments for each child include:

 $150 for kindergarten and primary school students 
$250 for secondary school students 

Download the Service WA app to apply. 
Or alternatively call or visit our Merriwa Education Support office

and we will be able to assist you in completing your claim.


